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We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to continue the 
ministry of Jesus Christ by service and witness in the world.

Greetings my Missionary Sisters, 

I greet you all in the matchless name of Jesus Christ our Risen Savior.   
I would like to thank you all for the marvelous work that has been done on behalf of moving missions forward.   

I want to thank all of you for the marvelous participation in our Annual YPD Leadership Training Institute. I would also like to 
thank Ward Chapel Prattville for their wonderful hospitality. Many thanks Rev. Irvin and your planning committee. Also, a huge 
thank you to our Connectional YPD President for attending our conference. Her presence shows us that she too believes in our 
young people and their work is divine and important. Our young people were able to see their connectional leadership up close 
and in person. 

I am super excited to share that the church was filled to capacity with YPD’ers, Missionaries, Lay persons, Pastors and 
wonderful Presiding Elders. We had over 350 persons registered for our LTI. The young people elected Episcopal Officers, and 
participated in workshops to help them begin their Self Denial Projects for presentation and competition.  Missionaries were also 
able to participate in workshops. Our presenters were well prepared. We focused on the safety of our young people and 
improving our prayer life and circle.  

ALL I know is that the Ninth District is indeed the best and “They not like us!” 
As we continue to move missions forward, we are excited to share that we are beginning our first Ninth District Book Club (for 
our YPD’ers and Missionaries). I know and understand the power of reading and learning. It opens so many doors and helps us 
to process fact from fiction. I presented this idea to our WMS Episcopal Leadership Team after attending the Executive Board 
Meeting in California. We had a wonderful presentation from the Political Action Commission on what our responsibility should 
be in light of “book banning” here in the United States. Thus, my idea!!! Mrs. Carter is chairing our Ninth District Initiative and 
will be sending more information out very soon. We must model what we preach. Our first book is written by our very own Mrs. 
Linda Lowrey. The title is “Turning 15 on the Road to Freedom.” Everyone will have an opportunity to purchase the book and 
will be provided enough time to read this selection. We will then celebrate the author in an awesome culminating activity during 
our upcoming CEC. 

STAY TUNED and STAY WOKE 
Moving missions forward, I am looking forward to joining the Northwest Conference at their “Women’s Conference” in 
Birmingham on March 15th. Please meet me there as we will be empowered to live on and with Purpose. I will serve as your 
luncheon speaker and I must have an AMEN corner. 

Lastly, I am also looking forward to you all meeting President Whiting and I at your respective Institute Days in the annual 
conferences and at Bishop McAllister’s Mid-Year Meeting.  Thank you, President Whiting, for your leadership with moving 
missions forward. I also want to thank President Whiting for organizing the District WMS Store along with Catherine Jordan. All 
but a few items have been distributed. More items will be offered and ordered in the near future. 

Let us continue to do God’s work in a more excellent way. Let us not grow weary in well doing. Thank you, Lord, for the energy 
you provide. Our work indeed is all Divine! 

Sincerely, 

Supervisor Deana Young McAllister 

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org


Greetings, 

Thank you for ALL that you do to Move Missions Forward!

As we journey into the month of March which is Women’s History Month, we want to honor the 
significant contributions of the women in the Women’s Missionary Society. The theme "Moving 
Forward Together! Women Educating & Inspiring Generations" emphasizes the collective strength 
and influence of women who have dedicated their lives to education, mentorship, and leadership. 

This theme highlights the vital role the Women’s Missionary Society has played in shaping societies 
by imparting knowledge, fostering growth, and inspiring future generations. From pioneering 
educators to influential leaders, we have been at the forefront of movements that promote equality, 
justice, and empowerment. Our unwavering commitment to education has laid the foundation for 
progress and unity across diverse communities. 

Reflecting on the past, we recognize the resilience and determination of women who overcame 
societal barriers to pursue education and leadership roles. Their stories serve as powerful reminders 
of the importance of perseverance and the impact of mentorship. By honoring their legacies, we 
acknowledge the challenges they faced and the strides they made toward a more inclusive and 
equitable world.

Looking ahead, the theme "Moving Forward Together" calls for continued collaboration and 
support among us. It encourages the sharing of knowledge, resources, and experiences to empower 
the next generation of leaders and educators. By uniting efforts, we can address contemporary 
challenges and build a future where every individual has the opportunity to learn, grow, and 
contribute meaningfully to society. 

Women's History Month 2025 serves as a call to action to honor the past, celebrate the present, and 
work collectively toward a future where the Women’s Missionary Society continues to educate, 
inspire, and lead. By embracing the theme "Moving Forward Together," we commit to fostering 
environments that support the growth and empowerment of all individuals, ensuring that the legacy 
of women who have shaped history endures and thrives.

Remember, Honor and Recognize someone who has and is shaping our future!

Love and Blessings,

Sherryl Whiting, Episcopal WMS President
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally
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We want to wish our Episcopal Leader 
Bishop Julius Harrison McAllister, Jr. 

A Happy, Blessed Birthday! 
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60rtex-4f.myshopify.com
Click on the link above or type the information below in your browser.

PLEASE VISIT OUR STORE! 
There is something for everyone.

Ms. Sherryl Stovall Whiting, Episcopal WMS President 
Mrs. Deana Young McAllister, Episcopal Supervisor 
Bishop Julius Harrison McAllister, Jr., Presiding Prelate
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A very special THANK YOU for your support of the Young People’s and 
Children’s Division of the Women’s Missionary Society! 

Officers were elected and they had wonderful workshops with over 350 in 
attendance.  Food, Fun, and Fellowship. 

TO GOD BE THE GLORY!
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Thank you, for preparing the Young People for Self-Denial!

The Episcopal District Elimination/Award Ceremony will be held on May 14, 2025 via zoom. 
Conferences will announce the date and time of their eliminations.



MISSIONS FORWARD | 16



MISSIONS FORWARD | 17



MISSIONS FORWARD | 18



MISSIONS FORWARD | 19

CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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FEBRUARY 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


